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September 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer 

‘Metamorphosis’ at Bristol Old Vic - January 2023 

We are very fortunate to have booked tickets to see ‘Metamorphosis’ performed at The Old Vic in 

Bristol, on Thursday 11th January at 7:30pm. As Theatre Studies students have to experience as much 

live theatre as possible in order to help with their devised piece later in the year, it would be of great 

benefit to your son/daughter if they could attend this performance. 

We will be travelling by coach leaving at 5pm on the day of the performance. The performance will 

finish at approximately 10pm, we will return back to school for 11:30pm.  All students will need to 

bring a packed tea with them that day as they will not have time to buy food from any other outlets. 

Please ensure you are at the school to collect your child upon our return. If there is a delay to our 

return, we will ask your son/daughter to contact you. As the trip is after school, students can attend 

in APPROPRIATE ATTIRE for a school trip. Anyone that is dressed inappropriately may be sent home. 

We have reserved a total of 20 tickets and these tickets will be allocated on a first-come first-served 

basis by consent and payment being made via the School Gateway. The total cost of the ticket, and 

transport to and from the theatre, is £33.30 per student. Unfortunately, if we do not fill the 

available places this trip will not take place and in this instance only, a full refund will be issued. If 

you wish your child to attend this performance please make payment and provide consent via 

School Gateway by 22nd October 2023. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

D Forster 

Drama Department 

 


